

December 2016 12 Volume

December Monthly Gathering

Saturday, December 10, 2016 6:30pm - 9:00pm

Bethany General Baptist Church 2599 E. Degonia Rd Boonville, IN 47601

Social Time at 6:30pm Gathering with Communion at 7:00pm Witness Speaker: Pam Brown

Invite and encourage others to come!

Future Monthly Gatherings

Jan 14th - Newburgh UMC Witness Speaker - Theresa Walker

Feb 11th - St. James West UMC Witness Speaker - Don Roettger

EDWE Board of Directors

Community Lay Director Don Roettger Wrenchboss1@yahoo.com 812-453-3140

Assit. Lay Director
John Sutton
Heresjohnnie1@yahoo.com
812-568-4352

Secretary

<u>Treasurer</u>
Cathy Roettger
<u>Nanacathy6@yahoo.com</u>
812-598-3337

Gathering Coordinator Kevin Green GRNJKGREEN@aol.com 812-568-3284

Newsletter Donna Blair Blairfamily12807@gmail.com 270-316-3607

Facilities/Technology Rebecca Fenn Rmfenn83@gmail.com 812-547-6818

Registrar
Beth Broshears
Babroshears@yahoo.com
812-629-4406

Reunion Groups/Agape Scott Weyer Weyer22250@gmail.com 812-631-7872

Music/Worship Paul Northcutt Gospel-guitar@hotmail.com 812-489-0554

Clothing/Book Sales Greg Belkoski Belkoski@hotmail.com 812-639-8363

Head Spiritual Director Edson (Ed) Ames Edames@aol.com 812-573-8222

Assist. Spiritual Director Randy Williams Williams526@sbcglobal.net 812-455-5615

Assit. Spiritual Director Steve Buse pastorbuse@gmail.com 812-489-0101

Sponsorship Vera S. Moore Vsjm4211@yahoo.com 812-483-3617

IMS Administrators
Mark and Rebecca Fenn
Rmfenn83@gmail.com
Chris Ritchie
Critchie03@yahoo.com
John Phillips
Phillips4@wowway.com

To schedule future gatherings, please contact Kevin with the months that your church can host a gathering in 2017.

Kevin Green 812-568-3284 grnjkgreen@aol.com



Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

2017 EDWE Walk Dates

Men's Walk #88 March -23 March 26th Lay Director - Joe Wingo

Women's Walk #89 March 30th - April 2nd Lay Director - Jennifer Green

Mail EDWE applications to:

Beth Broshears PO Box 3937, Evansville, IN 47737

When there is a death of a family member connected to anyone in our EDWE community, please contact an EDWE board member. This will assist us with extending our condolences, prayers, and support to the family.

Your EDWE board would like your prayerful insights and suggestions with ideas to strengthen and revive our Fourth Day Community.

Examples: ways to enhance our gatherings, strengthen and establish more reunion groups, training for sponsorship, distribution of monthly newsletter, etc.

Do you prefer our gatherings to be in various church locations or would you like to see us meet at one central location each month?

Please feel free to use any of the following avenues to share your suggestions. Thank you.

Send an email to: blairfamily12807@gmail.com

Respond on our EDWE Facebook page

Drop a note in the offering plate at a gathering

Mail your responses to: PO Box 3937, Evansville, IN 47737



Isaiah 9:6

For to us a child is born,
to us a son is given,
and the government will be on His shoulders.
And He will be called
Wonderful Counselor,
Mighty God,
Everlasting Father,
Price of Peace.



Christmas Prayer

Lord, we pause amidst the busyness and excitement of Christmas to thank You for coming as a baby in a Bethlehem manger to rescue us from sin and offer us salvation. Your gift to us is greater than any present wrapped and placed under a tree.

We thank You and worship You and commit to seeking You first this day, this season, this year. In Jesus' Holy Name, Amen.